
 

 
      33 Stearns Street 

P. O. Box 270 
Massena, NY   l3662 

 
 
January 24, 2011 
 
 
Jaclyn A. Brilling, Secretary 
New York State Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY  12223-1350 
 
 
The enclosed tariff leaves, issued by Richard J. Campbell, President and General Manager, are 
transmitted for filing in compliance with the requirements of the State of New York Public 
Service Commission. 
 
                                   Tenth Revised Leaf No. 266   
 

PSC No. 3 – GAS 
 Effective February 1, 2011 
 
The tariff leaves are being submitted so that the tariff will comply with the Order in Case 08-G-
1392 issued and effective December 18, 2009. 
 
The Company is requesting a waiver of the requirement for newspaper publication as allowed 
under Section 720-8.1 (3). The change in the SC-2 Small General Firm Service is a slight 
reduction in the second step of the rate. The full change in the rates, effective January 1, 2011, 
for Year 2 in Case 08-G-1392 were published on December 4, 11, 18 and 24, 2010.  
 
 
 
Sharon A. Gaines 
Treasurer 
 
Phone:  (315) 842-3610 
Fax:  (315) 764-9226 
E-Mail: sgaines@stlawrencegas.com 
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